
Department of Health (State Board of) 
Response to Economic Impact Assessment 

Prepared by DPB Regarding Amendments to 
12 VAC 5-408-10 et seq. 

 
 The Department concurs substantially with the Economic Impact Assessment 
prepared by the Department of Planning and Budget regarding amendments to 12 VAC 
5-408-10 et seq, dated July 19, 2001. 


